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Alice Tran
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Re: Final Decision - Denial of Pharmacy Technician Registration
Dear Ms. Tran:

By letter dated August 17, 2011, the Board of Registration of Pharmacy ("Board") informed
you of its preliminary denial of your application for Massachusetts licensure as a Pharmacy
Technician ("application") and of your right to request an opportunity for a hearing on such
preliminary denial within 21 days of the August 17th letter. You did not submit a request for
hearing by September 2, 2011 and have therefore waived any right to such hearing.

Based on the documentation and other information upon which the Board based its
preliminarily denial of your application, set forth in the Board's August 17, 2011 letter, and
as you have not contested the basis for such preliminary denial, the Board hereby informs
you of its FINAL DECISION to deny your application for licensure as a Pharmacy
Technician.

Please be advised that federal law mandates the Board to report this application denial to
the National Practitioner Data Bank and the Healthcare Integrity and Protection Data Bank.
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Stanley Walczyk, R.Ph.
President




RIGHT TO APPEAL

You are hereby notified that you may appeal this Final Decision pursuant to Massachusetts
General Laws Chapter 30A, sections 14 and 15, within thirty (30) days of receipt of this
Final Decision.





